
Strathmore Minor Ringette Association 

Box 2112 

Strathmore, Alberta 

T1P 1K1 

April 20, 2024 

To: Royal Canadian Mounted Police Detachment 

Name of Volunteer: 

This letter is to verify that the above named individual plans to volunteer with the 

Strathmore Minor Ringette Association in a position working directly with children under 

the age of 18. SMRA requires each individual holding a volunteer position within our 

Association to undergo a vulnerable sector check. Volunteer positions may include: 

coaching, assistant coaching, team manager, and or serving on the board of directors. 

This individual will receive no remuneration or consideration for their volunteer work. 

We respectfully ask that this check be completed on our behalf. If there are any 

questions with this process please contact me at 403-471-8081. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Herriot 

Secretary, Strathmore Minor Ringette Association 

Email: secretarysmra@gmail.com 

Phone: 403-471-8081 


